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2005
Japan Chapter 
Scientific Meeting
April 8, 2005
Osaka International Convention Center
Room 1003, 10F
Osaka, Japan

Fostering Excellence in Internal Medicine



Japan Chapter
Meeting Highlights
• Business Meeting

• Keynote Addresses

• Panel Discussion

• Case study (CPC)

• College Update

• Reception 

Dear Colleague,
As Governor of the ACP Japan Chapter, I invite
you and your colleagues to join me at the 
coming Chapter and Scientific Meeting of the
Japan Chapter of the American College of
Physicians, being held on April 8, 2005, from
2:00 to 5:30 p.m. at the Osaka International
Convention Center.  

This meeting is not just for ACP members.
I particularly want to invite nonmembers to join
us for these important clinical updates and to
learn about the benefits of membership at the
same time. Dr. Robert Gibbons, MD, FACP, a
Regent and the Treasurer of the ACP, will attend
this meeting to discuss College-related issues,
and to give a lecture. This is a good opportunity
to make your voice heard by ACP leadership.  

Registration is free for the scientific/business
meeting. Members are invited to attend the
reception (fee: 5000 yen), which will be held
right after the Scientific Meeting. To ensure your
place at this important meeting, please complete
the registration form at the back of this brochure
and send it in today via fax to the Japan office
(+81-3-3818-1556). The opportunities available
at this meeting will help you meet not only your
needs as a physician but also the needs of the
patients your serve.

I look forward to seeing you in Osaka.

Sincerely,

Kiyoshi Kurokawa, MD, MACP
ACP Governor, Japan Chapter



Scientific Program and Special Events

3:15 Panel Discussion
Questions and Answers

3:45 Case Study (CPC)
Presenter/Discussant:
David H. Gremillion, MD, FACP

4:45 College Update
Robert B. Gibbons, MD, FACP
Questions and Answers

5:15 Business Meeting

5:30 Adjourn

5:45– Buffet Reception 
8:00 (Advance registration 

required: fee 5000 yen) 
10th floor, Conference Room 

1001/1002
*Up to 250 persons

Scientific/Business Meeting 
and Reception

Friday, April 8, 2005

Osaka International Convention 
Center, 10F

Conference Room 1003

1:45 p.m. Registration

2:00 Governor’s Welcome
Address (Open to All)
Kiyoshi Kurokawa, MD, MACP 

Greetings to Members of the
Japan Chapter
Robert B. Gibbons, MD, FACP 

2:10 Panel Discussion: “Clinical
Clerkship System—
USA vs. Japan”
Chairs: Yukio Ueno, MD, FACP

Tsuyoshi Watanabe,
MD, FACP

2:15 Keynote Address “Clinical
Clerkship System for 
Medical Students in the
United States”
Robert B. Gibbons, MD, FACP

2:45 Keynote Address
“Problems and Counter
Move for Clinical Clerkship
System in Japan”
Kiyoshi Kurokawa, MD, MACP



Faculty
Robert B. Gibbons, MD, FACP,
Treasurer, ACP; Member, Board of
Regents, ACP; Chairman of Medicine
and Program Director, Internal Medicine
Residency, Exempla Saint Joseph
Hospital, Denver, Colorado

David H. Gremillion, MD, FACP,
Director, Rotating Residency
Kameda Medical Center

Kiyoshi Kurokawa, MD, MACP,
Governor, ACP Japan Chapter; 
Adjunct Professor, The Research Center
for Advanced Science and Technology
(RCAST), The University of Tokyo;
Adjunct Professor, The Research Center
for Science and Technology, 
Tokai University; President, Science
Council of Japan

Scientific Program Committee

Shotai Kobayashi, MD, FACP, 
Chairman

Yasuki Kihara, MD, FACP
Yuko Takeda, MD, FACP
Yukio Ueno, MD, FACP



Pathways to Fellowship
Attendance at chapter meetings can
help all ACP members meet the 
qualifications for advancement to
Fellowship. It is especially important for
those applying under the pathway that
calls for 5 years of activity as a Member.

Who Should Attend
• General Internists
• Subspecialty Internists
• Family Practitioners
• Fellows in Subspecialty Training
• Allied Health Practitioners
• Residents (Internists in Training)
• Medical Students Interested in

Internal Medicine

C



How To Register
• Registration is FREE for the chapter

business / scientific meeting.
Registration for the reception is 5000
yen (*Up to 250 persons). Please
complete the attached registration
form and return it by mail or FAX to:

ACP Japan Chapter
Attn: Haruko Miyamoto
c/o The Japanese Society of

Internal Medicine
3-28-8, Hongo, Bunkyo-ku,
Tokyo 113-8433
Japan
FAX: 03-3818-1556

Deadline:  March 18, 2005
*The fee of 5000 yen must be paid
in CASH on-site.  
(*Up to 250 persons)

• If you need more information on the
meeting please contact 
Haruko Miyamoto by e-mail to
acp@naika.or.jp or telephone at 
03-3813-5991.  

• To access our online meeting 
information, go to www.icim2002.org.

Osaka International 
Convention Center
3-51 Nakanoshima 5-chome, Kita-ku,
Osaka, Japan
Tel: 06-4803-5555
Website:  www.gco.co.jp/japanese.html
(Japanese)

www.gco.co.jp/english/english.html
(English)

Ar

ea Interests



Registration Form CMB

American College of Physicians
Japan Chapter Scientific Meeting
April 8, 2005
2:00–8:00 p.m.

This form may be photocopied.

ACP # (found on mailing label)

Name                                 

Address

City/State/ZIP

Daytime Phone

Fax

E-mail

❏ Please check here to indicate a permanent change to your preferred address 
for all College mailings.

Registration Fees:
Chapter Business / Scientific Meeting is free.
Reception fee is 5000 yen for a member, a Fellow or a nonmember.  
Advance registration is required. 
Deadline: March 18, 2005 
The fee must be paid in CASH on-site.

I would like to register for: ______ The Scientific/Business Meeting (free)
(Please check)                    ______ Reception (5000 Yen: Up to 250 persons)

TOTAL $_________

Please return this form by mail or fax to:
Attn: Haruko Miyamoto
ACP Japan Chapter
c/o The Japanese Society of Internal Medicine
3-28-8, Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 113-8433
Japan
FAX: 03-3818-1556 (Country Code: 81)

Questions? Please e-mail Haruko Miyamoto at acp@naika.or.jp,
or call at 03-3813-5991.

❏ We encourage participation by all individuals. Check here if you are disabled and require 
assistance. Advance notification is essential in order for us to serve you better. Please notify
the Japan Chapter in writing at the above address at least 30 days before the 
meeting. We’ll be glad to help.

❏ MD   ❏ DO


